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 Friday 15th November 2024 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 
 

KS1 Panto Visit – Friday 6th December 
 

We have arranged a festive trip for children in KS1 to see the Stoke Amateur Theatre`s production of 
“Beauty and the Beast” at the King`s Hall in Stoke.                                                 
The children will be leaving school at 9.00am, travelling by mini bus, accompanied by myself and 
several other adults.   
 
Pupils will need to wear their full school uniform for this visit and will also need to bring a packed 
lunch in a disposable bag. KS1 children are in receipt of universal free school meals so if you would 
like the school to provide a packed lunch for them, please indicate via Scopay.  
 
The cost of this trip is £15.00 which should be paid via your child`s Scopay account. 
 
The children will be returning to school at approximately 1.30pm. 
 
Please complete the consent form on Scopay by Wednesday 27th November. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Boon 
Class Teacher 
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